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Cameron County Partners with Localgov to Simplify Venue Tax Compliance

Cameron County has introduced a new, user-friendly way for hoteliers and short-term rental owners to
file and pay their Venue Tax. Starting January 7, 2025, businesses operating within the county will use

Localgov, an innovative online tax administration platform, to ensure secure, accurate, and timely tax
compliance.

“Partnering with Localgov allows us to provide our business community with a smarter, more efficient
solution for handling Venue Tax obligations”, says Ramiro Aleman, Economic Development Director.
“This platform streamlines the process, reducing the stress of compliance while ensuring taxpayers can
focus on running their businesses.”

Localgov is trusted by hundreds of local governments across the country, offering tools that simplify
tax filing for over 10,000 businesses. Key benefits include:

Smart forms for streamlined data entry.

Automatic tax and fee calculations for accuracy.

Secure online processing to protect sensitive information.

Flexible payment options, including ACH/EFT drafts and credit or debit cards.

24/7 filing and payment accessibility, eliminating the need to visit government offices.

Under the new system, taxpayers must file and pay Venue Tax payments monthly via Localgov.

To get started, hoteliers and short-term rental owners can set up an account at
https://tax.localgov.org/login. Account setup takes just a few minutes, and customer support is readily

available to guide users through the process. To learn more about Localgov, visit their website at
ww.localgov.org.
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